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June 30, 2020




The Honorable President and Members of Council 
510 City-County Building
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 


RE: To enter into an agreement with Environmental Systems Research Institute (Esri)

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

This letter is to request approval for authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Innovation & Performance to enter into a three (3) year agreement with Esri, granting uncapped, citywide access to Esri’s products for all departments. This will allow the City to build and maintain an authoritative system of record. Expanding access to this system of record will enable the City to make data-driven decisions, share information across departments, and perform advanced analytics. It well also share information with the public, meeting the needs of the City of Pittsburgh at a sum not to exceed Six Hundred Thousand Dollars ($600,000).

Your favorable consideration is appreciated.


		Sincerely, 
						



						Santiago Garces, Director
						Innovation & Performance
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